
CALIFORNIA STATE LIFE BUILDING r SACRAMENTO 14, CALIFORNIA 

April 7th, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. # 2, 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is a belated acknowledge- 
ment of your letter of January 7th. On checking 
back, we find that your report of reception on 
March 6th, 1948 is quite correct and this letter 
will serve as verification. 

Thank your for sending along 
this report -- we appreciate your interest. 

Howard J. Smiley. 
Station Managr. 

HJS:s 

AFFILIATE 


